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Letter to Families/Guardians  

Your child will be viewing Surviving Auschwitz: Children of the Shoah, a ninety-minute video. 
The program follows the experiences of a six and a ten-year-old girl who survived the 
Holocaust to be liberated from Auschwitz.  The film includes on-location present-day views of 
their home town Tomaszow, two labor camps and Auschwitz.  The two survivors will be shown 
revisiting these sites with their adult children and reflecting on the lessons to be learned from 
the Holocaust sixty years later.  While their story is one of tragedy and horror, their message is 
one of tolerance and hope. 

Because some of the historic footage that will be shown may be disturbing, it is possible for 
adult family members/guardians to preview the film with or without their student.  We 
encourage either of these to occur.   

If you would be interested in seeing the film before or during the time it is shown, please 
contact us at ___________________________________________ to make arrangements for 
the showing.  We look forward to working with you to make this a meaningful experience for 
our youth.   

Sincerely, 
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